


REPORT FROM SCOTLAND FEBRUARY 2020


Happy New Year to all Council members. Scotland has been hibernating since my report in the current edition of Bray Talk and with the present weather conditions it may be some time before the donkeys feel like emerging into the hopefully spring sunshine. 

Deeside Donkeys have optimistically organised a Haggis Hunt for this weekend and Diana Milligan is giving a talk on Donkey nutrition and teeth at the World Horse Welfare's Belwade  Farm, Aboyne, Aberdeenshire on 10 March. 

I am sorry that I will not be at the meeting but the weather forecast is not good for the weekend and I would not like to be stuck in a snow drift on top of Shap Fell on my own. 

Regards Kendall 
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